
 

 

DATE:  November 16, 2016 

TO:    Waste Management Authority Board 

FROM:  Wendy Sommer, Executive Director 

SUBJECT: Reappointments to the Recycling Board – Board members Peter Maass and Tim Rood 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
Board members Peter Maass, City of Albany, and Tim Rood, City of Piedmont, each has served one 
two-year term on the Recycling Board and both are eligible for reappointment to a second two-year 
term. They have indicated a willingness to serve a second two year term.  Their current terms expire 
November 18, 2016. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Waste Management Authority Board reappoint Board members Maass and Rood to two-
year terms on the Recycling Board ending November 18, 2018. 
 


